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Annual Meeting May 19th at 2 PM 
 

The Lake Iroquois Association will hold the annual meeting on          

Saturday, May 19th at 2PM at the Loda Lions Club Hall.  

 

Women’s Club News 
 

Unfortunately, we had to postpone the trip to Yoder's but we will            

reschedule it for a later date. We had the salad luncheon and            

everyone enjoyed sharing the salads which were very good. We          

will be meeting at the front gate on May 15th to clean the ditches              

of litter on the County Road. If you can volunteer with us, please             

be at the front gate on May 15th at 9:00 AM with a large garbage               

bag and protective gloves. We plan to clean up the area and            

then head back to the clubhouse for a snack. We were going to             

start planting flowers but we have pushed that forward to around           

the 24th or 25th, right before the Memorial Day Holiday. In           

September we will be going to Morris, IL and in October a bus             

tour in Chicago.  

The officers for the 2018-2019 season will remain the same.          

Karan Hurckes, President; Judy Guilfoyle, Vice-President; Mary       

Sagen, Treasurer; Norma Matson, Secretary; and Sybil Kellogg,        

she will maintain order. Thanks for all the hard work these           

ladies do and to all our other volunteers throughout the year! 

 

Safe Driving Summer 
 

Thanks to everyone that has registered your ATV, golf cart, or           

go-kart. This year the flags are pink and should be prominently           

displayed. Let's have a safe summer by reminding all children          

that they are sharing the roads with cars and trucks. Please           

instruct them how to safely operate their vehicles and remind          

them that these vehicles are not "toys".  
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50th Anniversary Silent Auction 

 
Bids are now being accepted for six watercolor paintings of          

scenes around Lake Iroquois to commemorate the LIA’s 50 year          

anniversary. Each painting comes framed and matted and        

includes 5 matching notecards. Bidding for each painting starts         

at $95 and will continue until the end of the annual meeting            

when the winners will be announced. Please submit bids to          

Sandi Ostrowski at ​sostrow@mchsi.com​. More information can       

be found at lakeiroquoisassoc.com or by stopping by the LIA          

office. Notecards of the six paintings are also available to          

purchase (set of all six is $10 or set of 3 of the LIA front gate is                 

$5) All proceeds from the silent auction will go directly to 50th            

anniversary projects, so be generous when bidding! 

 

50th Anniversary Books 
 

The history of Lake Iroquois books will be available for purchase           

May 1st. This book offers a great history of LIA activities and            

events from every year since 1968, including the Women’s Club          

and Bass Club. You can reserve a copy by paying $20 in            

advance. Please make checks payable to Lake Iroquois 50th         

with book in the memo line and turning them into the LIA office             

or front gate. Books will be available at the LIA office after May             

1st and at the annual meeting.  Reserve your copy quickly! 

 

Lake Escape 5k/10k/Kid’s Walk -- June 23 
 

The LIA will host a 5k/10k/Kid’s Walk on Saturday, June 23rd.           

More details can be found on Active.com or by contacting Perry           

Draper at ​217-493-2865 
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